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Signing of Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) for Accreditation Bodies 

Dear Carlos Echeverria,

As your organization is already a signatory to the multilateral agreement (MLA) on 
product certification at the International Accreditation Forum (IAF), please find attached 
the Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) between FoodPLUS and IAF and the Annex 
of Adoption of this MoU. 

We kindly ask you to send us back a copy of the Annex to the MoU that is signed by 
Ecuadorian Accreditation Service so that we can inform IAF accordingly.

IAF will then formally advise GLOBALG.A.P. of your willingness to be involved in this 
program. 

We are looking forward to continuing our fruitful cooperation with your organization. 

Kind regards, 

Andras Fekete 
Vice President / Chief Integrity Officer 

Annex of Adoption of MOU-IAF 

Memorandum of Understanding between FoodPLUS and IAF 

Cologne, 13. July 2021

Ecuadorian Accreditation Service 
Executive Director of SAE, 
Mgs. Carlos Echeverria
Av. Amazonas N38-42 y Juan José 
170102 Quito
Ecuador
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